
 

 

 

 
DATE:   September 10, 2024 
CONTACT: John Dolan, Fire Chief 
                    jdolan@mountprospect.org  
 

The Mount Prospect Fire Department is hosting their annual Open House this Saturday, 
September 14, from 10 am to 2 pm at Randhurst Village. Festivities will take place along 
Randhurst Village Drive between Hampton Inn and the AMC Theatre. The public is 
invited to attend this free event. 
 
The Open House will be filled with activities for all ages. The fun will feature fire trucks, 
ambulances and special rescue vehicles, fire pole slides, special team demonstrations, 
fire safety and emergency preparedness programs, and a kid’s firefighter obstacle 
course. Hot dogs, ice cream, and snacks will be served throughout the event. 
 
The Fire Department Open House is a preview to Fire Prevention Week, which runs 
October 6-12. The theme of the 2024 Fire Prevention week campaign is: “Smoke Alarms: 
Make Them WORK For You!” This year’s theme strives to educate everyone about the 
importance of having working smoke alarms in the home.  
 
The Fire Prevention Bureau reminds all to install smoke alarms in every sleeping room, 
outside each separate sleeping area, and on every level of the home. Check your smoke 
alarms at least once a month and replace any smoke alarms that are expired or no 
longer working properly. Remember:  INSTALL, TEST, and REPLACE. 
 
Click here for more information about Fire Prevention Week. 
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